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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
He is Risen!  Allelulia! 

A warm welcome back to our busy Summer Term at Grays 
Convent! 
 
We are still in the festive season of Eastertide so we are still 
celebrating that Jesus is risen. 
 
We hope that you were able to enjoy the Easter break and that 
the lighter days and brighter evenings are helping you to feel 
refreshed and ready to begin again, what is always a busy term.  
Naturally our thoughts and prayers are with all our pupils 
preparing for exams at this time. 
 
This week our girls have been focussing on one my favourite 
Gospel stories in their morning prayer time which might be 
helpful for anyone feeling the stress of the exam season.  It is 
the story of ‘The Road to Emmaus’ when Jesus appears to two 

of his disciples who are travelling home to Emmaus having been in Jerusalem to celebrate Passover.  They knew Jesus had 
been put to death and are disillusioned and cannot make sense 
of what has happened.  When Jesus walks with them, they do 
not recognise Jesus, even though he spoke and listened to them.  
It was not until Jesus sat with them at table, took the bread, 
blessed it and shared it, that they realised who he was. 
 
Even though we do not see Jesus anymore, we believe that he is 
always with us, especially in our most challenging times, he 
walks with us on our daily journey.  The disciples eventually 
recognised Jesus in an everyday action of him breaking and 
sharing bread.  We too can recognise Jesus in the everyday 
actions of ourselves and others. He is with us. 
 
Enjoy the weekend with your families. 
 
Dawn Collis 
Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 
PS If you like this painting of The Supper at Emmaus by Caravaggio, 
you can see it in the National Gallery which currently has a special 
exhibition of his work.  It’s wonderful and it’s free! 
 
Please read on to see more about this week’s events at Grays 
Convent 
 

Inspiring Ambition, 

Achieving Excellence 
Friday 19

th

 April 2024 

O Christ, 
you take upon yourself all our burdens 
so that, freed of all that weighs us down, 
we can constantly begin anew 
to walk with lightened step, 
from worry towards trusting, 
from the shadows towards the clear flowing waters, 
from our own will 
towards the vision of the coming kingdom. 
 
And then we know, 
though we hardly dared hope so, 
that you offer to make every human being 
a reflection of your face. 
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We were thrilled to hear from Daisy Wilsher’s mum this week about Daisy’s 
wonderful Disney dance adventure over the Easter break.  Mum wrote: 
 

“Daisy was invited to dance in Disneyland Paris with her dance school, Elite Dance 
Academy, and performed in the Performing Arts Programme at the Videopolis 
Theatre in the Disney Park over the Easter holidays. 
 

Daisy has worked very hard after school most evenings and every single weekend 
for the past few months to rehearse for their show, which was an incredible 
experience.  Daisy wanted to share this with you as she is very proud of her 
achievement, as are we.” 

   
Well done Daisy, what an amazing experience! 

Mrs Albrow 

 
 

Ms Duque Mora ran a Teddy Bear raffle 
awarding raffle tickets to students who 
worked hard in languages. 
 

The Teddy bears want to go to a warm 
home today to spend their time with a 
lovely family! 
 

So, here are the numbers of the 
winners who worked very hard in 
languages to earn the raffle tickets: 
 

181 
499 
66 

418 
436 

244 
306 
377 
382 
25 

 

Please come and pick your beautiful 
Teddy in room 6. 
 

 
 

Let’s keep working hard in languages! 
Miss Duque-Mora 

 

 
 

Monday 22nd April 
Year 9 Options Form due 
Year 11 GCSE Art Exam 

Year 9 
Year 11 

Tuesday 23rd April 
Year 11 GCSE Art Exam continues 

Year 11 MFL Speaking Exam 
Year 11 

Wednesday 24th April 
Year 11 GCSE Textiles Exam 

Year 11 GCSE Photography Exam 
Year 11 MFL Speaking Exam continues 

Year 11 

Thursday 25th April 
Year 11 GCSE Textiles Exam continues 

Year 11 GCSE Photography Exam continues 
Year 11 MFL Speaking Exam continues 

Year 11 

Friday 26th April Year 11 MFL Speaking Exam continues Year 11 

Tuesday 30th April 
Year 11 GCSE Textiles Exam continues 

Year 11 GCSE Photography Exam continues 
Year 11 

Wednesday 1st May 
Year 11 GCSE Textiles Exam continues 

Year 11 GCSE Photography Exam continues 
Year 11 

Thursday 2nd May Year 7 Parents’ Evening – 4-7pm Year 7 

Daisy dances at Disneyland! Claim your Teddy! 

Key Dates and Events 
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Our Eco-Committee have been successful in their application to take part in 
Tesco's Strong Start scheme. 
 
Calling our local families, spread the word and ask for your blue voting coin at the 
till when you shop at Tesco and add it to the Grays Convent Eco-Project box please.  
We have until the end of June to get as many votes in as possible.  The more votes, 
the more funds we receive. 
 
To vote, you will need to make a purchase within store of any value.  You will 
receive one token per transaction and it's not necessary to purchase a carrier bag 
in order to receive a token. 
 
This is in order to raise funds for timber in order to re-build our vegetable beds in 
the eco-garden as they're worn out and unable to grow vegetables in this year. 
 
Details of stores with a voting box are: 
 

5842 Derwent South Ocken Express Small unit RM15 5GN 

3215 South Ockendon Express Small unit RM15 6QA 

2600 Grays Express Small unit RM16 2BD 

3156 Chadwell St Mary Express Small unit RM16 4JD 

2506 Armada Chafford Express Small unit RM16 6PS 

2357 Chafford Hundred Express Small unit RM16 6YA 

6217 Southend Road Grays Express Small unit RM17 5NJ 

5600 Tilbury Express Small unit RM18 7QW 

2394 Lakeside Extra Large unit RM20 1TX 

 
To check the location of any of the above stores, please go to the Tesco website 
here: http://www.tesco.com/store-locator/uk 

Mrs Grint 

 
 
Huge congratulations to following 
students who have reached in excess of 
400 achievement points: 
 

Prabjot Kaur 7.3 
Megan Ashdown 7.9 

Carys Walton 9D 
 
This is a fantastic achievement and very 
well- deserved. 
 

 
 
Many congratulations to the following 
students who have reached in excess of 
200 achievement points: 
 

Nadia Barati 7.3 
Rumaysa Khalid 7.3 
Goda Magylaite 7.4 
Irene Praveen 7.4 
Grace Jaiyeola 7.4 

Raziela Tackie Tetteh 7.4 
Victoria Wells 7.4 

Annie Anderson Bannister 7.8 
Aisha Mohsin 7.8 
Ellena Okello 7.8 

Dinika Saidha 7.8 
Rebecca Olowu 8D 
Ajuwa Appiah 8L 

Isabelle Sefa 8L 
Janet Ogunrinde 9D 

Roda Mensah 9E 
Magdalena Wawrzynczak 10.23 

Bracken Shelley-Carroll 10.24 
Jasmeet Kaur 10.26 

 
The students were presented with the 
bronze award in the Year assembly. 
 
Well done to all of the students. 

Mrs Bishop 
 

  

Tesco Strong Start Scheme Silver Deputy 

Headteacher’s Award 

Bronze Assistant 

Headteacher’s Award 

http://www.tesco.com/store-locator/uk


 

College Avenue, Grays, RM17 5UX Tel: 01375 376173 www.graysconvent.school E-mail: admin@graysconvent.thurrock.sch.uk 

 
 

We're proud to recognise the exemplary behaviour and hard work of our female students.  Their dedication shone brightly 
during the Geography field trip to Epping Forest on Thursday this week, where they explored the fascinating nature of rivers.  
Their commendable conduct and diligence serve as a testament to their commitment to learning and personal growth.  
Congratulations to these outstanding girls for their achievements! 
 

         
 

         
 

         
 

     
 

     
 

Miss Desgoutte 

Geography Field Trip for Year 10 Students 
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Prepare for “Excellent spelling!” at Spelling Tests, assessments and Spelling Bee! 

3 SPELLING BEE COMPETITIONS THIS YEAR 
For Year 7- Autumn Term     For Year 8 - Spring Term    For Year 9 – Summer Term 

 
Get ready! – Week 26 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For Year 8: IDENTITY AND SELF 

belonging - happiness felt in a secure relationship 

multicultural - relating to or including diverse nationalities or customs 

static - not in physical motion 

unchanging - showing little if any change 

fluid - continuous amorphous matter that tends to flow 

interact - do something together or with others 

marginalise - relegate to a lower or outer edge, as of specific groups of people 

marginalisation - the social process of becoming or being made marginal 

self-esteem - a feeling of pride in yourself 

values - beliefs of a group in which they have emotional investment 

 

For Year 9: Nonfiction - Types of Nonfiction 

nonfiction: The description or the documenting of historical, or "real life" events.  The main types are autobiography, 

biography, encyclopaedia, essay, feature story, interview, newspaper 

article and textbook 

informational nonfiction: Nonfiction that is written mainly to provide 

factual information. 

literary nonfiction: Nonfiction that reads like fiction but provides 

factual information. 

biography: A book written about a person's life or one main event.  

The author's purpose is to inform the reader. 

autobiography: A biography written by the author about his or 

herself. 

encyclopaedia: When information is organized by the topic 

alphabetically.  The entries are short and it is commonly used for 

research.  The author's purpose is to inform the reader. 

interview: A conversation between two people where questions and answers are exchanged. 

newspaper article: Focuses on one topic or main idea.  The author's purpose is to inform or persuade the reader. 

textbook: When information is organized chronologically or by topic and is used for reference.  The author's purpose is to 

inform. 

website: An online source of information providing international access. 

Learn them to improve your spelling!!! 
Miss Petrova 

For Year 7 For Year 8 FOR YEAR 9 

tribe 
migrate 

language 
brother 
Celtic 

acronym 
Anglo- Saxon 

European 
living 

pronounce 

belonging 
multicultural 

static 
unchanging 

fluid 
interact 

marginalise 
self-esteem 

values 

nonfiction 
informational nonfiction 

literary nonfiction 
biography 

autobiography 
encyclopaedia 

interview 
newspaper article 

textbook 

Spelling Bee 
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Send your subject news to 
admin@graysconvent.thurrock.sch.uk 

 

 
 

 

Subject News… 

Computer Science 

Mathematics 

Photography 

What would the output be if the user 
entered “7”? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Burr 

Here are some of the successful outcomes from my year 
10 Photography students using Photoshop to create 
double exposure images 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Created by Viana 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Created by London Created by Lisa-Emily 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Created by Arshjot Created by Shanai 
 

Mrs Guentcheva 

Answer: It’s summer time 

Maths Question of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submit on Monday at Break time in Room 21 and win 5 
Achievement points for the correct answer! 

Mr Amenze 

mailto:admin@graysconvent.thurrock.sch.uk
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Christ has died.  Christ is risen.  Christ will come again! 
We are rejoicing in the victory of Christ’s amazing personal love for each one of us.  By dying he cancelled our debt of sin, 
destroyed the power of death over us and by his resurrection he has gained for us the free gift of eternal life for all who 
believe in him. 

Grays Convent Easter Garden depicts the Resurrection story 
with the empty tomb, the folded grave clothes and the crown of thorns.  All the flowers, eggs, little chicks and bunnies 
symbolise the abundance of new life, hope and joy that Jesus brings.  The water and candle are symbols of Baptism through 
which we are born to eternal life. 
 

The tall Paschal Candle symbolises the light of the Risen Lord 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Our Paschal Candle symbolising the Light of the Risen Lord is lit 
at Staff Briefing Prayers, assemblies, Mass and other liturgies 
during the Easter Season 
 
 

THANK YOU! 
We are very grateful to Sam at Brian’s Florist in Grays for this 
beautiful flower arrangement for our Easter Garden. 
  

Jesus is Alive!  Alleluia! 



 

College Avenue, Grays, RM17 5UX Tel: 01375 376173 www.graysconvent.school E-mail: admin@graysconvent.thurrock.sch.uk 

We have been reflecting on the Easter story during our Form Prayers this week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Bible Study 
for all Year Groups resumed at Friday lunch 
times today.  Students are welcome to join the 
groups by seeing the Chaplain to sign-up. 
 
Please continue to let me know if you have any 
prayer requests. 
 
God bless you, 

Miss Carson 
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Year 9 are invited to the Flame Congress 2025 bookings open now 
See bcys.net/events and see the Chaplain for further information. 

 
 

Flame is returning Saturday 15th March 2025 
 
Following the great success of Flame 2023, where over 1000 young people from the Diocese joined the crowd of 8000 in 
Wembley Arena for a full day event full of energy, prayer, joy and hope, with content that is ideal for young people from Year 
10 to Year 13 in 2025. 
 
Full of inspiring speakers from all around the world, representatives from a number of organisations, award winning 
musicians and so much more.  Adenike will be back again and also One Hope Project. 
 
You can follow the Flame Congress on Instagram. 
For further information see bcys.net 
 
Tickets cost £34 each but if we book now we could get them cheaper at £29, but it is first come first served, when they’ve 
gone they’ve gone.  Tickets are non-refundable, (you don’t get your money back).  We would be travelling by train, so 
students would buy their own train tickets, which is cheaper than travelling by coach.  We are looking to see if the school can 
help towards the cost, but we need to know how many would like to go this event.  If your daughter would like to go please 
ask her to see the Chaplain at the start of next half term. It is a particularly good opportunity for anyone who may be thinking 
of receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation. 
 
God bless you in this holy season of Lent and have a lovely half term. 

Miss Carson 

Flame Saturday – 15
th
 March 2025 
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At Grays Convent our Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) is Mrs Collis, and our Safeguarding Officers are Mrs Wells and Mrs 
Bishop.  Students can contact any of our Safeguarding Team during the school day. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Collis 
 

 
 

 
Mr Burr 

Pope Francis – Tweet of the Week 

 

Safeguarding our Children at Grays Convent 

Internet Safety Tip – TikTok 

 

Worried about a child? 
You can phone or write to The MASH about your concerns.  Phone immediately if you believe it is urgent. 

• Thurrock MASH (Multi Agency Safeguarding hub), Civic Offices, New Road, Grays, Essex, RM17 6SL, Tel: 01375 652802. 

• Emergency Duty Team (for out of hours) 01375 372468. 

• Police Child Abuse Investigation Team 01277 266822 or call 999 if you are concerned a child needs immediate 
protection. 

• Childline 0800 11 11 www.childline.org.uk 

• NSPCC 0808 800 5000 www.nspcc.org.uk; www.facebook.com/nspcc 

http://www.childline.org.uk/
http://www.nspcc.org.uk/
http://www.facebook.com/nspcc
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